
Bastida, Alberto (DCOZ) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Haigh, Nora (NIDDK) [NoraH@intra.niddk.nih.gov] 
Thursday, July 25, 2002 5:27 PM 
abastida@dcoz.dcgov.org 

Subject: FW: case# ZC 02-17 (Stonebridge Associates) 

> -----Original Message-----
> From: Haigh, Nora (NIDDK) 
> Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2002 5:22 PM 
> To: 'abastida@dcoz.dc.gov.org'; 'sharon.sanchez@dcoz.dcgov.org'; 
> 'aaltman-planning@dcgov.org'; 'ellen.mccarthy@dc.gov'; 
> 'stephen.cochran@dc.gov'; 'kpatterson@dccouncil.washington.dc.us'; 
> 'pmendelson@dccouncil.washington.dc.us'; 
> 'dcatania@dccouncil.washington.dc.us'; 
> 'schwartzc@dccouncil.washington.dc.us'; 
> 'hbrazil@dccouncil.washington.dc.us'; 'lquynn@aol.com'; 
> 'mcnamrus@aol.com'; 'thomas.dibiase@usaoj.gov'; 
> 'jdiskan@worldnet.att.net'; 'fsgord@aol.com'; 'mayor@dcgov.org' 
> Cc: 'info@fhord.org' 
> Subject: case# ZC 02-17 (Stonebridge Associates) 
> 
> 
> To Whom it May Concern, 
> 
> I am writing to oppose the proposed rezoning of the Washington 
> Clinic/Lisner Home site (case# ZC 02-17). 
> 
> My husband and I just recently purchased a home on Morrison St. NW. 
The 
> reason we were so attracted to this particular neighborhood in the 
> District is the lower density, quiet, residential streets in proximity 
to 
> the Friendship Heights area. 
> 
> We understand that a site so close to the metro might be developed in 
a 
> higher density way, but support leaving the zoning at the current 
levels 
> of R-2 and R-5-B in order to preserve the beauty of our new 
neighborhood, 
> which we consider one of the District's treasures. 
> 
> Sincerely, 
> 
> Nora G. Haigh 
> 
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